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Dear Mr. Vihang Shah and Pooja Shah

Thankyou so much for being part of Andaz-e-chaos 2007. We,
the students of IIM Ahmedabad, really appreciate the time you
took out for us and the effort you mad to judge the Tell-A-tale
Group dance competition.It was a pleasure to having you
evaluate the participants from different colleges all over India.

The students who organized Chaos 2007 will graduate this March.
. But we hope that your association with Chaos will continue in the
j years to come when other students take up this mantle.

Thanking you,

Regards,

Ravi.S ;
Coordinator, '@
Andaz-e-Chals

www.iima-chaos.com
contact : chaos@iimahd.ernet.in
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